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FORMER TALISMAN PROPERTY 
 ADVISORY TASK FORCE 

UPDATE 14.01 
 

FORMER TALISMAN PROPERTY ADVISORY TASK FORCE IN FULL 

SWING 
 

  
January 17, 2014 

The former Talisman Property Advisory Task Force is moving forward in 

preparation of the community engagement process. 

The Task Force has been meeting since December 13, 2013 and has 

developed the following key goals and objectives for the revitalization and 

redevelopment of the former Talisman property: 

 Economic benefit for Grey Highlands and the greater community 

 Enhanced quality of life for Grey Highlands residents and the greater 

community  

The Task Force has enlisted the support of the University of Guelph through 

the Rural Planning and Development program to assist in the community 

engagement phase for the property. 

Task Force Chair Grant McGlaughlin commented, “The members of the Task 

Force bring diverse perspectives which promote well rounded discussions 

and recommendations”. 

Mayor Wayne Fitzgerald stated, “We are blessed to have such strong 

expertise and volunteerism available within our community”. 

The Task Force will be holding community consultations in the Municipality of 

Grey Highlands.  The following are dates for the sessions. 

Wednesday February 19, 2014 from 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm @ the Flesherton 

KinPlex 

Saturday February 22, 2014 from 10:00 am – 12:00 pm @ the Kimberley 

Hall 

 

For further information, contact CAO Dan Best bestd@greyhighlands.ca (519) 986-

2811.  
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